
Sunbury West Primary School  
 

 

Dear Parents 

At the beginning of every year we have a 10 minute interview to enable parents and teachers 
the opportunity to meet and share important information concerning your child. 

Parent/Teacher interviews this term will be conducted on the following days: 

Monday       12th February 3.50pm   -  5:00pm   

Tuesday       13th February 3.50pm   -  5:00pm   

Wednesday       14th February 3.50pm   -  7:00pm   

You can now book school interviews for the times that suit YOU.  

Log on to  Compass  and follow these simple instructions. 

Please note that if you are booking to see a specialist only book one interview time per family. 

     Bookings open 4pm Friday 2nd February and close 4pm on Friday 9th February 

 

For parents that don’t have internet access or have not activated their Compass account 

please contact the school office on 9740 8666. 

If there are no suitable times available on the schedule for a specific teacher, parents will 

need to contact the classroom teacher directly to arrange an alternative interview time outside 

of the allocated schedule.   

 

Parents needing to change their interview times after the closing date should contact the 

school directly on: 9740 8666. 

 


